
Dear Valued Customers,

We would like to inform you that our Golf Course will be temporarily closed for upgrading works
starting from 9th January, 2024 until further notice. During this period, we are excited to let you know
that our other club facilities, including R5ve Café and function rooms, will remain open for business as
usual.

While the Golf Course is undergoing enhancements, we invite you to continue enjoying the services and
amenities provided by R5ve Café and our versatile function rooms.

Stay connected with us for updates on the reopening of the Golf Course by following our official
Facebook page and visiting our website regularly. We will be posting news and progress reports on
these platforms to keep you informed.

We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience this temporary closure may cause and greatly appreciate
your understanding and continued support. Thank you for being a part of our esteemed community.

Best Regards,

Palm Garden Gold Club
Tel:  03-8213 6333

www.palmgarden.net.my          palmgardengolfclub @palmgardengolf          @palmgardengolfclub
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